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D3 participates in Spring Spruce Up 

SCDOT has opened 
a new two-lane 
bridge on S.C. 
Highway 14 over 
Green Creek in the 
Landrum area of 
Greenville County. 
The bridge was built 
to replace traffic 
over a culvert that 
was constructed in 
1953 and impacted 
by recent years 
of flooding. Work 
began in November 
requiring a road 
closure. The new 
bridge opened to 
traffic on April 8.
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SCDOT employees Chad Rafferty and Mark Callaway 
pick up litter along U.S. 25 in Greenville County on 
March 23. SCDOT employees statewide participated in 
this year’s Spring Spruce Up.

Culverts repaired in District 3 after heavy rains
A ‘before and after’ look at some work in Greenville County
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